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School Closure Update for Remote Learning

Tuesday 5" January 2021
Dear Families,

Thank you so much for your support to date, all staff have been in school today to plan provision for vulnerable and key
worker children as well as setting up the remote learning to start tomorrow, Wednesday 6™ January. Please see below an
outline of what the home learning will look like for the children who will be learning at home.

Teachers will be online between 9-4pm. Work will be set on SeeSaw, but can be emailed using our year group email
accounts upon request.

Learning will be a blended learning approach, consisting of a mix of independent activities, (reading, electronic maths and
PE), live teaching zoom sessions (see below for timings) and some opportunities to use and apply skills that have been
taught, with a Mathematics, English or thematic focus.

Times for live zooms are as follows:

ES2 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6
9am 9.40am 9.40am 9am 9.20am 9.20am 10am
12.20pm 12.40pm 12.40pm 1pm 1.20pm 1.40pm 2pm
3pm

In between zoom sessions, staff will be logging into SeeSaw to mark and provide feedback to work that has been
completed. Every Friday, teachers will still hold zoom sessions, but feedback will be via a phone call home during the day
so that staff can keep in touch and answer any questions you may have regarding your child’s learning.

We advise that children keep to a routine as much as families are able to, as the structure will help children. For example,
encourage children to wake up at their usual time, get washed, changed and keep to a timetable. It is important that your
child has a balance of physical activities too so plan this in to your routine accordingly.

If your child is entitled to free school meals or infant free school meals, school can make up weekly food hampers. If this is
something that would help, please contact the school office.

If families are having difficulty accessing work remotely or need technology to help with the online learning, then please
contact the school office so we can offer some support.

Thank you again for your continued support. Please keep in touch with school; we are looking forward to seeing the

children online tomorrow. If you require any further support or assistance, please do not hesitate to make contact.

Kind Regards,
Amanda Donelan

Mrs Amanda Donelan

Headteacher

@CCMPrimary
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